
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you PTFA! 

The Halloween disco was fantastic. It was my first event 

run by the PTFA and I thoroughly enjoyed it. The        

costumes definitely  made the disco much more scary!  

The money raised for 

school was £215.  

PTFA WILL BE USING 

FUNDS TO PAY FOR THE              

PANTOMIME BUS AND    

UPDATE OUR SPACE 

Also PTFA have 

bought each        

reception child a 

beautiful book to 

add to our             

collection.  

 

  

Stars of the week  

Class 1: Sam for writing brilliantly about Paddington’s         adven-

tures. 

Class1: Isaac for his number work to 5. 

Class 2: Colt for extra effort in his work and enthusiasm in abun-

dance. 

Class 2: Harlie for editing and proof reading her work well. She al-

ways shows a positive attitude to learning.  

Class 3: Poppy for consistently working hard and showing respect. 

Class 3: Beau for showing resilience this week and a beautifully 

written piece of English work.  

They will be displayed proudly on our ‘hall of fame‘ wall opposite 

the library. Photos on FACEBOOK Hemington Primary 

I  WONDER WHO HAS THE POSTCARDS THIS WEEK?                                                   

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

As usual it’s been a busy few weeks. With lots of 

fabulous learning going on. As you could see from 

the highlights science, RE and PSHE were definitely 

fun lessons to learn in.  

It was lovely to see parents who came to see us 

place the schools wreath. Year 5 and 6 did a great 

job leading on this and Reverand Andrew gave 

some poingnant words. We also learnt some new 

facts about the local area and war  memorial! 

 

 

 

 

 

On Monday class 2 have a guest presenter coming 

in. He is going to teach the children all about being 

a  Viking. I can’t  wait to see the photos.  

Alongside Viking day is whole school anti-bullying 

week.  This is a national initiative. The children will 

be taking part in activities across the week, a       

national assembly and will present there work in a 

school assembly. Mrs Cheetham will be using this 

to apply for the anti-bullying award.  

Finally a reminder to NOT park on the zigzags   

outside school. This is to help us keep our children 

safe. Thank you.  

Remember rom now on the newsletter will go out                  

fortnightly. This is to give the classes chance to 

share their learning. This will go onto Facebook and 

also on the website class pages.  I hope you all have 

a great weekend. 

Mrs Reay, Miss Timbrell and the Hemington Team 



Private music lessons starting now….. 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS ARE 

BOOKED FOR  28/11/23  

 

 

 

 

 

             STAY AND PLAY 3.30-4.30 DEC 7TH .  

Flyers are in the office if people could leaflet drop 

locally. Lets keep our school as full as possible!’ 

                                                                 

Friday 17th     

November is        

Children in Need 

2023. To support 

this fantastic 

cause 'dress to 

impress' in       

yellow and/or 

spots. A donation is gratefully accepted to raise money 

for this charity. You can also donate online through the 

BBC Children in Need website.  
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